
 
 
 

NOTICE OF THE PROVINCIAL HEALTH OFFICER 
December 17, 2024 

 
Regarding the “ REGISTERED NURSE AND REGISTERED PSYCHIATRIC NURSE PUBLIC 

HEALTH PHARMACOTHERAPY – September 16, 2020” Order 
                                                                                                                    
 
 
WHEREAS: 
 

A. On September 16, 2020, I made the Registered Nurse and Registered Psychiatric 
Nurse Public Health Pharmacotherapy order (the “Order”); and 

B. The Nurses (Registered) Regulation and Nurses (Registered Psychiatric ) Regulation 
authorize a registered nurse or registered psychiatric nurse to provide the services 
described in the Order for the purpose of treating opioid use disorder. 

  
  
NOW THEREFORE:  I, Dr. Bonnie Henry, Provincial Health Officer, give notice that I rescind 
the Order. 
 
 
DATED: The 17th day of December, 2024. 
 
 
 
SIGNED:     ____________________ 
                       Bonnie Henry 
                      MD, MPH,FRCPC 
                      Provincial Health Officer 
 

  
Ministry of Health Office of the PO Box 9648 STN PROV GOVT  
 Provincial Health Officer Victoria BC  V8W 9P4 
  Fax: (250) 952-1570 
  http://www.health.gov.bc.ca/pho/ 
 
   


